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We are concerned about the potential increase in traffic on the A49 from the M56 junction
10 to Stockton Heath and Warrington town centre. We live  feel that
any resulting congestion on the A49 could lead to traffic diverting onto the 'ratrun' of Red
Lane then Belvoir Road and on to Walton Road.

Increased traffic on this route will increase problems with traffic flow at the single lane
Red Lane bridge, with the potential for it to back up onto Whitefield Road.

Elaine and Roger Mountford




